
From: Jay MacGregor
Sent: 2/05/2025 10:03:57 AM
To: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au; DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Submission - DA2024/1362 - 40 Myoora Rd

To the assessing officer

Further to my previous submissions, I have reviewed the amended DA and make the following comments:

Traffic
Whilst the numbers have been only marginally reduced, the numbers are still in excess of permitted limits
(acknowledged by the developer) and remain excessive for the local infrastructure, particularly traffic along
Myoora Road.

I understand that a strategic study of the area is being undertaken with regard to the cumulative traffic
impact from ongoing development, particularly development that:
- has already occurred (The Palms, Wyvern Hospital),
- is under construction (The Palms expansion),
- is expected to occur (eg Boathouse, Flower Power), as well as
- general local area growth (including from local schools including Terrey Hills Primary, German
International, Japanese, Northern Beaches Christian )

This information should be available to the public and other government authorities for review and
comment prior to any further significant development including this DA.

I note that the response from the Transport for NSW on the Mona Vale Aumuna Rd intersection. I add
observations of:
- people parking in Kamber Rd and running and riding across 4 lanes of fast moving traffic with no
pedestrian crossing.
- buses now turning right from Mona Vale Road into Aumuna Rd heading south into fast oncoming traffic
(see image).
This is an unsafe intersection and the proposed development will further heighten the risks.

Noise
Expected noise and disturbance impacting on local residence’s quiet enjoyment of their properties remains
an issue.






